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Chief Administrative Office recommending the Board appoint Jan Robbins, as the Interim Director of
Library Services, at step 1 ($52.53/hour), effective December 31, 2019 until the new Director of
Library Services starts.

FUNDING:  General Fund.
DISCUSSION / BACKGROUND
Director of Library Services Jeanne Amos will retire from County employment on December 30, 2019.
The newly hired Director will begin on January 18, 2020, leaving a gap between Directors.  Jan
Robbins is currently a Librarian Supervisor in the Placerville library.  It is recommended that Jan
Robbins be appointed as the Interim Director of Library Services to cover the gap.

ALTERNATIVES
N/A

PRIOR BOARD ACTION
N/A

OTHER DEPARTMENT / AGENCY INVOLVEMENT
Human Resources

FINANCIAL IMPACT
The cost of the interim assignment will be approximately $1,750 and will be covered by savings from
within the Library department.

CLERK OF THE BOARD FOLLOW UP ACTIONS
N/A

STRATEGIC PLAN COMPONENT
Good Governance

CONTACT
Don Ashton, CAO

Tameka Usher, Director of HR
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